
Announcements 
 

 

 

 

              Operation Christmas Child 

Delivered 74 boxes for Children! Thank you! 

Nancy Geerlings made 64 jump ropes (takes 3 tshirts to 

make 2 ropes). She thanks everyone for their donations. 
 

 

Fairlawn Family Church Ladies Invite NI Ladies to their Annual Tea 

It is time for the 27th Annual Ladies Tea Party and Fancy Hat Contest. They have 

invited all the ladies at NI to attend. It will be Saturday, December 7th at 1:00pm. 

3003 Rhode Island Ave., Fort Pierce, FL   RSVP to 772-370-1287 

       

 NI Christmas in the Round, December 14th  

We need assistance with float decorators, costumes, and float actors. There are 

sign up sheets at the information desk, back right corner and also the small table 

next to the main entrance.  Thanks in advance for your support. 

 

High Chair Needed 

High Chair needed for Fred Brinks Family (#521) now thru the end of the month. 

Contact: Gay Cates – 772-229-6388 or Kim – 616-262-6343 
 

  My Father’s House Orphanage (Formerly Voice for the Children) 

Several folks have asked about the safety of the children located in Pétionville, 

Haiti, where gang violence has been rampant.  The information we have is that 

the orphanage is protected by a high-solid block wall that surrounds the 

compound, and a security team is always present.  The children continue to be 

cared for with food and clothing.  Thank you for your continued prayer for God’s 

protection and provision. 

       

Opportunities to Serve 

Assistance for the Elevator, Offering, Curtains, and Greeters are needed.         

Sign-up sheets located at the information desk, back right corner. 
 

 

 

           

Office: 953 Jensen Beach Blvd., Jensen Beach, FL 34957 

Phone: 772-259-0240 

Email: nettlesislandchurch@gmail.com                                    

Web: www.nettleschurch.com 

 



SERVICE ORDER 
 

 

Video Countdown: Please prepare for worship  

Welcome & Invocation 

Congregational Worship  

Welcoming New Friends / Announcements 

Choir Special 

Intercessory Prayer   

Congregational Worship 

Special Music 

Message: “The Blessing of a Grateful Heart”  

     Scripture: 1 Thessalonians 5:18 

Closing Worship  

Benediction 

 

 

Please silence mobile phones and electronic devices 

prior to service starting time. 

 

Tithes & offerings received as we depart the service today. 

Thank you for your financial support and prayers. 

May the Lord bless you abundantly. 

 

Last Week: 

Tithes & Offerings: $2,659.01 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

Please Remember Our Loved Ones in Your Daily Prayers 
  

 Sandy Bowden    Norah Rose Duerr 

Don Drenth    Connie Benedict 

 Gordon Kimball    George Olson 

Bodhi Pfeil                                      Tim Pace  

 Stephen Brown    Merry Bartels 

The Fristoe Family - IRAQ Missions Trent Bird & Family 

Gracetta Gideon   Gabe Daniels  

 Sharon Simon    Eunice Dietrick       

Jack Wellbaum                                     Marilyn Juliar     

Brian Davis    Roe Leolia  

Jake Scarborough   Victoria Sills  

 Andrea Campanile    Peter & Jennifer Oram  

Vivian Sommer    Dave Good  

Gloria Hudak-O’Hara   Bob & Gwen Kouts  

Sandy Stankey    Ken Stevens  

 Virginia Nevell    Daniel Brennan  

 Robert & Amy Turner   Phil Hogan  

 Frank & Betsy Fisher                                  Maggy & Josiah Whitley 

Daimon Resce    Johnna Warrington 

 Gaston Malloy     Marguerite Doherty 

Sherry Grob                   Madeline Ghali 

Helen Benz       

          

               

                                      Eternally Home 

                           Sue Drenth 

 
Independent/Assisted Living Residents 

Deanna Davis - Port Saint Lucie 

Avonne Van Blois - Vero Beach 

 

 

(Contact Joan Reinhold to add or delete from the list: 772-708-7652)  


